
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

P.O. Box 195 
East Jordan, MI 49727 
Tuesday 12:15pm 
First Presbyterian Church 

THE SPOKE of the Rotary Wheel 
MOVING WITH THE ACTION of the 
EAST JORDAN ROTARY CLUB for 

OVER 75 YEARS 
 
 

 

Tuesday August 6, 2019 
 

Date Greeter Invocation Program 

08/06/19 Duane Chappuies Bill Lorne Lois Aroian 

 08/13/19 Ed Drenth Bob Moran Fred Malpass 

 08/19/19 Tourist Park Rotary/Lions Picnic  

 08/27/19 Cal Gotts Mike Aenis Barb Worgess 
09/03/19 Lindsey Malpass-Skop 

 
Mark Penzien 

 
Mark Penzien 

 09/10/19 Baris Atmaca Debbie Manville Karen Brennan 

09/17/19 Gary W. Roberts Jack Poindexter Paul Michael 

09/24/19 Chip Hansen Gary C. Roberts District Governor 

        
BIRTHDAYS   ANNIVERSARIES      
8/5 Nathan Skop, 8/6 Cigdem Atmaca  None  
 

 STUDENTS 0 GUESTS 1  
 

ROTARIANS 22 VISITING ROTARIANS:  Lisa Gandelot from Grosse Pointe
      

Announcements 

-EREY-  Mark talked about using the Rotary web site to make this contribution. 
-Paul continues to look for Family Fare slips.   
-Leftovers are available for donation but move quickly.   
-The Picnic with the Lions will be at the Tourist Park on August 19, a Monday.  It will start at 6pm,  People 
should sign up via e mail this week.  Members should bring a dish to pass.  You can bring a partner or 
spouse or friend.  
Rotary show videos are available for $15 donation, suggested. 
There is a proposal to raise the club dues to $175 per year.  President Steve Voci distributed yes or no 
slips.  These were collected.  The President also said that the amount we collect for dues is not enough to 
cover the costs from Rotary International and the District.  
There was also a reminder about paying dues. 
The net from the Brew Fest was about $3,815! 
 
Program: 7/23/19 – Mark Penzien gave the club an update on an international project for this year.  The 
project involves 3D Printed prosthetic limbs for children.  He showed a video on the topic.  He also provided 
a handout on the project.  It is a very cost effective solution.  The cost is about $1,000 per child.  Mark 
asked if those present would like to have this as our 2019-2020 International Project and the club, with a 
show of hands said yes.  

 

 


